
Tobacco Free Schools  
 
In an effort to reinforce the teaching of the harmful effects of tobacco use and to provide 
a healthful working environment for employees, students, and the public, the Caswell 
County Board of Public Education directs that there be no tobacco use by anyone, in 
school facilities, on school campuses, and in or on any other school property owned, or 
operated by the local school administrative unit.  
 
This policy further prohibits the use of all tobacco products by persons attending a 
school-sponsored event at a location not listed in this subsection when in the presence 
of students or school personnel or in an area where smoking is otherwise prohibited by 
law.  
 
This revised policy takes affect when mandated by State Law 115C-407, which is 
August 1, 2008.  
 
Violation of this policy will result in disciplinary action of Board employees; all others will 
be asked to refrain from tobacco use or remove themselves from school board property. 
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